
President’s Newsletter    July 3, 2023 
 
Fellow Men's Club Members, 
 
Hope all is well no matter where you are and you're enjoying your summer. I am writing my July 
Newsletter while it is 116 degrees outside! 
  
This will be short as there is not much to report as far as Men's Club matters. Monday July 10th Men's 
Club Day is still in place and hope you will sign up before we have to cancel this event due to a lack of 
participation.  The Dry Heat Tournament scheduled for August has been cancelled for that reason. 
Our next event will be December 4th, Holiday Party and possibly some golf. Save the date. 
 
Looks like several of our members including myself will be taking advantage of the lay off by getting 
some surgeries out of the way and be ready for the upcoming golfing season. We are all growing old! 
If you're looking for a skin's game, right now Dennis Tramer is handling both Wednesday and Friday's 
play while Joe Rutherford is out of town.  Dennis can be reached at ddebden1@verizon.net 
 
Golf Course: 
The information I have is the same information everyone else has, negotiations are continuing, and I 
know our HOA Board is working daily on a solution. I give all of the Board Members credit for their 
efforts to address the bizarre and very challenging predicament the past owners have put us in.  
 
Not much else is going on. Any questions or ideas you can get hold of me. Hopefully Mark Reider will 
have some good news about the golf course soon.  If something should come up, we might be called 
upon to help get the word out and encourage everyone to vote.  At least we can do something positive 
for this community.  
 
--  
Tom Sweet 
TLQMC President 
C-760-702-6968 
H-760-625-1252 
 


